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January 25, 2021 

Dear Mary Koncel:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated 
January 25, 2021.  Your request was received in the APHIS FOIA Office on January 25, 2021, 
and assigned tracking number # 2021-APHIS-01959-F.  The target response date for your 
request is February 23, 2021. A copy of your request is attached.

We are currently processing your request for information.  You may contact Michelle Moreno if 
you have questions concerning your request at 301-851-4084 or Michelle.Moreno@usda.gov. 
You may also contact the FOIA office at FOIA.Officer@aphis.usda.gov.   Please refer to your 
tracking number in all future communications with us regarding your request.

 If you prefer, you can check the status of your request online through the USDA Public Access 
Link (PAL), at https://efoia-pal.usda.gov/palMain.aspx.   

Sincerely,

Tonya G Woods
Director
Freedom of Information and Privacy Act
Legislative and Public Affair

Enclosure(s)

Case 1:23-cv-00057-TNM   Document 1-13   Filed 01/09/23   Page 2 of 2


	Exhibit G cover.pdf
	Pages from AR for 2021-APHIS-01959-F  Final-2.pdf



